

Gilgandra Public School

Honesty & Courtesy

Safe, Respectful, Learners

Principal Patricia Howard P.O Box 19 Gilgandra NSW 2827

Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

THOMES TO CONTROL

Tel: 02 6847-2043 Fax: 02 6847-2304

Thursday 22 April 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Gilgandra Public School has been invited to participate at the Gilgandra ANZAC Commemorative Service to be held on Sunday 25 April. The students will assemble in Bridge Street at 10:15am to march to the local cenotaph for the ANZAC ceremony. Staff will be present to walk with the students to the cenotaph.

Gilgandra Public School Leaders Aaliyah Priddis and Gus Howard will lay a wreath on behalf of the school to show our respect and support for all service men and women who have given their service to our great country.

Gilgandra Public School students must wear winter uniform to the event.

If you have any concerns ring the School on 68472043.

Yours sincerely

Patricia Howard

Principal